
 
 

 

 

CUPE 1623 General Membership Meeting  

 

NOTICE 
 

September 20th, 2023 

 

 
As per our local by-laws [Section 20 b(iii)] the local is required to give 60 days 

written notice of any proposed by-law amendments. This notice is being posted to 

make the membership aware that there have been some proposed amendments to 

the current by-laws that will be discussed and voted upon at the September 

membership meeting.  

 

Note: In order to vote on the amendment changes a member must be in good 

standing. If you are not sure of your status please reach out to the recording 

secretary to verify your status. Members who aren’t in good standing can complete 

the form by requesting it from any executive member and submitting it prior to the 

September meeting.  

 

Should you have any questions feel free to reach out to any executive member.  

 

Thank you, 

CUPE 1623 Executive  


